Hess, Raymond

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Subject: FW: MARP Support for Ann Arbor Intermodal Station Project
Attachments: Itr to City of Ann Arbor, March 16, 2022.jpg

From: John Guidinger <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 2:31 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <XXXXXXXXXX>; CityCouncil <XXXXXXXXXX>; Fournier, John <XXXXXXXXXX>; Hess,
Raymond <XXXXXXXXXX>; City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Cc: Vagnozzi Steve <XXXXXXXXXX>; MARP-Clark Charnetski <XXXXXXXXXX>

Subject: MARP Support for Ann Arbor Intermodal Station Project

Please see our attached letter of endorsement for the letter of Assistant City Manager John Fournier to the Federal
Railroad Administration of February 24, 2022.

John Guidinger
Chair, Michigan Association of Railroad Passengers



